
 
 
 

 

 
 

National Lockdown  
                                                                                                                                                                      04/01/2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You will be aware that all schools will be closing from tomorrow until at least February half term.  For this 
reason, we will be using tomorrow, Tuesday 5th January, to plan for a return to school for vulnerable 
children and children of key workers.   
 
Therefore, tomorrow we will be closed for all children whilst we put into place planning for remote 
learning and children who will continue to attend school. 
 
Teachers will set work for tomorrow morning on Class Dojo. 
 
Staff will be in school tomorrow and will be contacting families to identify those children who will be 
invited to continue to access school though the national lockdown. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in these challenging circumstances. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
William Jaworski  
Headteacher 
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